6500 NORTHWAY
P.0. BOX 257
GREENDALE, WI 53129-0257
414-423-2100
FAX 414-423-2107
www.greendale.org

September 1, 2011

Ms. Carrie M. Lewis, M.Sc., Superintendent
Milwaukee Water Works

Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building

841 North Broadway, Room 409
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: Request for Higher Level of Water Service

Dear Ms. Lewis:

Thank you and Mayor Barrett for considering our request for a higher level of service from Milwaukee
Water Works. Please consider this letter as the Village of Greendaie’s formal request for a higher level
of service. Under the present Agreement, MWW provides Greendale "unlimited, uninterrupted service
of standard quality water at pressures at or in excess of 11 pounds per square inch (HGL=836.0)
measured at the center of the outlet flange of the meter when the flow of water does not exceed the rated
capacity of the meters (5.75 mgd)." Under this request, the requested pressure will be increased and the
requested flow will decrease slightly. :

Requested Service :
The Village of Greendale requests a total flow rate of not less than 5.25 mgd at the minimum hydraulic
gradelines shown in Table 1.

Table 1 Minimum Hydraulic Guideling s
Connection Elevation Min. Pressure Min. HGL
Point Type feet (a) psi (a) feet
S. 60th St at W. Edgerton Ave. Primary 817.0 46.75 925.0
S. 68th St at W. Edgerton Ave. Secondary 788.0{ 59.30 925.0
S. 43rd St at W. College Ave. Secondary 810.0} 47.60 925.0

MWW would only be required to provide the minimum hydraulic gradelines indicated in Table 1 when
the flow rate at each secondary connection point was less than or equal to 1.50 mgd and the aggregate
flow through the three connection points was less than or equal to 5.25 mgd.
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We have been planning for the replacement of our elevated storage tank for more than a year. Your
response to this request will determine the size of the new elevated tank. Because construction will take
approximately a year, the Village of Greendale requests the City’s prompt attention to this request.

If you have any questions about this request, please contact me at (4 1.4) 423-2100.

Sincerely,
VILLAGE OF GREENDALE

DN

Todd Michaels, Manager



